

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

September 20, 2018

Mr. Bill Watson and Co-signatories Unit 200 1627 Fort Street Victoria, British Columbia V8R 1H8

Dear Mr. Watson and Co-signatories:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of September 5, 2018, regarding the Trans Mountain Expansion Project.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Councils of Islands Trust and San Juan County, have been carefully reviewed. As you may know, the issue you raise falls more directly under the purview of the Honourable Amarjeet Sohi, Minister of Natural Resources. I have therefore taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your correspondence to Minister Sohi for his information and consideration. I am certain that he will appreciate being made aware of your concerns.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

R. Olshansky

Executive Correspondence Officer



